
 

 
 

29th June 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 to Year 5 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Information re Year 5 

 

We are very much looking forward to having our new Year 5 and Year 6 in 

September. 

 

On the reverse of this letter is a copy of the school uniform list which includes Year 5. 

 

All Year 5 uniform can be purchased exclusively from :- 

 

Sports Form 

1 Fenlake Road Industrial Estate 

Fenlake Road 

Bedford 

MK42 0HB 

 

www.sportsform.co.uk 

  

Your child will meet his/her Year 5 teacher on Transfer Day (5th July).  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs C Andrews 

Head of School 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sportsform.co.uk/

